ODFAA & OCC Allotment Competition 2016

In the 2015 Competition there were 40 individual plot entries from 10 allotment sites. This was a continuation in the decline in entries. The Best Kept Allotment Site section, which had an increase in prize money, was entered by 9 sites, including 3 that had no individual entries.  The Award Ceremony has become a very enjoyable evening for allotment holders across the City to meet and celebrate allotment gardening. It is, however, clear that many allotment associations are not interested in taking part in the competition, which takes a lot of organisation and has a considerable cost. 
Proposals for the 2016 Competition:

1. First there needs to be a decision whether to hold the competition again.
2. We need to get more support on the Competition Sub-committee, including someone who is prepared to lead the organisation of the Competition in the future, as 2016 will be the last year that Tim Treacher will do this.
3. We propose that the Competition should be organised in general on similar lines as in previous years, with two changes:
- that sites entering the Best Kept Allotment Site section must enter a minimum of 2 individual plots from the 

site 

- that we introduce a new section for individual entries for small plots that are less than half the area of a standard 10 pole plot (> 125 m2) 
